
 
 

Dear Friend, 

 
“I came here afraid, in physical and mental pain, not knowing how I would take care of myself, or my 

children. I learned I could trust the kindness and respect of my case manager and all of the Bridges’ staff. 

Through their counseling and support, I am strengthening life management and parenting skills and 

building a plan. I will be ready to start a new life and to 

help my children make new memories.” – Alana 

 

Stories like Alana’s are the reason I proudly support Bridges Domestic Violence Center through the 9th 
Annual BRIDGES Golf Scramble. Bridges is Williamson County’s only domestic violence shelter and 

comprehensive program where abuse victims can turn in a crisis for help in starting a healthy new life for 

themselves, and for their children. 
 

The Bridges Board, staff and volunteers invite you to join as a tournament sponsor for our golf event to 

be held Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at Vanderbilt Legends Club. The attached sheet describes sponsor 

opportunities at various levels – with and without team participation. Your support will ensure that 

more Williamson County families receive vital shelter and services on their path to a healthy new 

start, free of violence and abuse. 

 
BRIDGES Golf Scramble promises an extraordinary day of golf and fun in the company of business 

and civic leaders who care about making life in Williamson County the best it can be. In addition to a 

great golf course, you’ll enjoy lunch and dinner, contests and prizes, lots of laughs and great connections! 

As a sponsor, your business will gain exposure to hundreds of Williamson County residents and 
businesses through tournament publicity. Please review the attached Partnership form and choose the 

level that best represents your business. Just like you “stretch” to be your best before teeing up, we 

hope you’ll “stretch” your gift to help Bridges do its best for Williamson County residents like Alana, 
facing the trauma of domestic violence. 

 

THANK YOU for responding. The need is urgent; but because of you, Bridges will stand ready to guide 
healthy new starts. For questions about the tournament or services provided by Bridges, please contact 

Pam King, Development Director, at (615) 599-8064 or pamk@bridgesdvc.org. 

 

Best Regards, 
 

 
Cole Hodges, Bancorp South 

BRIDGES 9th Annual Golf Scramble Chair 
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